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The new proposed limits on private well usage of 500 gallons per day is ridiculously insufficient
and will restrict our family from being able to provide supplemental food from our property
necessary for us to live the lifestyle we have chosen and is an infringement upon our property
rights. Evidence shows the effect of wells on instream flows is negligible and you know this. This is
just a power grab
 


